Sly Fox Ski Club Membership Meeting via Email, February 3, 2021
Welcome to our Eblast for February 3, 2021!!
REMINDER: Our Spring Banquet scheduled for April 10, 2021 at Hollanders in Little Chute HAS BEEN CANCELLED.

Weather sure has been great this year for skiing. Conditions are pretty good. We hope you get out on the slopes one
way or another this season. I've noticed on our face page, (Sly Fox Ski & Snowboard Club, Appleton, WI) that small
groups have been venturing out to some of the local ski hills. Our next trip is Big Snow II, the weekend of February 19-
21. We have 29 skiers signed up and it should be a good trip. (Deb has the details below)

Thank you to all who have joined & renewed their Sly Fox Membership this year. That is the best way to get the most
current news of the Club and to keep the Club going with the best trips imaginable. Membership year is May 1st thru
April 30" and is accepted throughout the year.

NOW IS THE TIME TO GET MORE INVOLVED WITH THE SKI CLUB.This is the time of the year that we need to nominate
candidates for the Sly Fox Ski Club Board positions of President, Vice President, Secretary and Treasurer for the
upcoming ski season of 2021-2022. So, if you are interested in representing the Sly Fox Ski Club in one of these positions

or know of someone who would, please submit your nomination(s) to: membership@slyfoxskiclub.org. Nominations
will be accepted from January 6th to March 3, 2021. All individuals nominated must be paid members of the Sly Fox Ski
Club for the 2020-2021 season. On March 3rd, ballots will be sent to all paid Members for voting. Please return your
ballot selections, via email to: membership@slyfoxskiclub.org between March 3 — March 17th. Votes will be calculated
on March 18th and results will be sent out in the March 24" eblast.

OUR BIG SNOW Il TRIP IS A GO: The decision was made for the trip to proceed as carpool or drive on your own,
cancelling the bus. Here are some details to date and can be subject to change:

Big Snow Il — February 19-21, 2021 The initial rooming list has been sent to the Indianhead Lodge. If you definitely
want to go, the complex lodging may be available. Contact Deb Bramschreiber, ASAP, dibram@athenet.net .

e Double occupancy $240 (available if both parties agree) & $320 single.

e Two nights lodging at the Indianhead Lodge. An extra $60 per room if you would like to stay Sunday night.

e Two-day lift pass for Indianhead & Blackjack Mts. Free shuttle between the mountains & reserved at the front desk
e 2 full breakfasts & Saturday night dinner in the Indianhead Lodge.

e Lunch voucher to use as you wish. Yup, Sky Bar has a walk-up bar. Red Dog Saloon has a fire pit.

Current details & updated sign up form are on the Website & are in the February newsletter.

NOTE: Michigan’s protocols have relaxed. Starting on Feb. 1, restaurants & bars reopened for indoor dining &
beverages. The entertainment is booked at Indianhead & Blackjack. There are some capacity limits at the venues.

It is the utmost importance to follow the Big Snow Resort current COVID-19 protocols. Skiers are required to wear masks
or facial coverings indoors, in lift lines & social distance. Complete instructions will be supplied prior to trip.

All attending must register with Sly Fox Ski Club & be current Members of Sly Fox or Gelandesprung ski clubs.
Look for trip updates on our Sly Fox website, slyfoxskiclub.org or contact Sam Fontaine, trips@slyfoxskiclub.org.

Mark your calendars for Meribel, France (end of January 2023) and Telluride (end of March 2022) trips.

If you want to ski Big Sky Montana, the week of March 13-20, 2021, the trip will be a non club sponsored trip and will
continue to go forward with Winter Ski & Sport, organized by their associate Crystal. The trip is open to anyone, any age.
Winter Ski & Sport have created a Website for Big Sky Ski trip and is available to allow anyone to sign up & pay online
with a credit card. The trip will be finalized on Feb 10, so time is running out. There are only 3 spots left on the trip. To
sign up for this trip, go to this website address: https://www.winterskiandsport.com/green-bay-adventure-to-big-sky.
Additional questions email Crystal: crystal@winterskiandsport.com or Sam Fontaine may assist with your questions.

We have 3 remaining Membership Meeting Eblasts for the remainder of the 2020-21 season, in lieu of in-person
meetings at The Bar. They are February 17" March 3™ and March 17th.

HAPPY VALENTINE’S DAY



